Tenth g

Congressional
Distriet
Democrats

XV XY R X XN XX XX XN XX ¥

Arlington Heights e Bannockburn
Beach Park e Buffalo Grove
Deerfield e Des Plaines

Fort Sheridan = Fox Lake
Glencoe e Glenview e Grayslake
Green Oaks e Gurnee ® Hainesville
Highland Park e Highwood
Indian Creek e Ingleside

Lake Bluff » Lake Forest

Lake Vilia = Lakemoor
Libertyville # Lincolnshire
Lindenhurst e Long Grove
Mettawa e Morton Grove

Mount Prospect ® Mundelein
Niles @ North Chicago
Northbrook = Park City

Park Ridge e Prospect Heights
Riverwoods ® Round Lake
Round Lake Beach

Round Lake Heights

Round Lake Park = Third Lake
Vernon Hills e Volo e Wadsworth
Waukegan = Wheeling ® Winnetka
Winthrop Harbor e Zion
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December 3, 2013

Mz. Jeff Kovit

9737 North Fox Glen Drive
Apt. 6K

Niles, Ilinois 60714

Dear Mr. Kovit,

We are so grateful to you for your help. Your technical knowledge and
skill have been very valuable to us, allowing us to accomplish some faitly
sophisticated things that we wouldn’t have been able to do on our own.
You've been thorough and professional, able to do things exactly as we
envisioned.

We particularly liked the music video you helped us create, using a song
parody that one of our talented members crafted. You also setup a TV
hookup for us, feeding a broadcast onto a giant screen so all our guests

could see and hear the speeches at a convention watch party. We don’t
understand how you are able to accomplish these feats, but we are glad

that you are around to do them!

We hope that our collaboration can continue, and that you will be willing
to help us out at future events. You are an important resource, and we
appreciate all that you have done for Tenth Dems.

Sincerely,
Adrienne Kirshbaum

Corresponding Secretary
Tenth Congressional District Democrats




